2018 ACFAS
RESIDENCY

DIRECTORS
FORUM

Co-Hosted by ACFAS and COTH

Residency directors, do you plan to attend
the 2018 ACFAS Scientific Conference
March 22-March 25 in Nashville? Then come
a day early for the fourth annual Residency
Directors Forum, cohosted by the Council of
Teaching Hospitals (COTH), on March 21
from 1:30-5:30pm at the Gaylord Opryland
Hotel.

Residency program codirectors and faculty
are also invited to attend, with up to two
attendees per program. And for the first
time, chief residents are invited to the
Forum, but they must be accompanied by
their residency’s program director.

Space is limited and there is no on-site
registration, so please register early.
Registration deadline is March 2, 2018.

This invitation-only event will address:

= updates from COTH, the American Association of Colleges of Podiatric
Medicine, the Council on Podiatric Medical Education (CPME), the
Podiatry Residency Resource (PRR) as well as the Boards (American Board
of Foot and Ankle Surgery and American Board of Podiatric Medicine);

= the ins and outs of residency program funding;

= new changes and improvements to the PRR logging process;

= CPME’s latest efforts to streamline program site visits;

= a follow-up discussion on the dos and don'’ts of social media for residents;
= graduating students’ readiness for residency and efforts to raise the bar;

= the DPM Mentors Network, which aims to strengthen the future of the
profession; and

= grassroots residency program collaboration and ACFAS Regional support
of residency programs.

Registration is open until March 2, 2018!

Visit acfas.org/rdc for full session details and to download the registration form.

06 | volume 24 issue7 | wupdate: news from the american college of foot and ankle surgeon www.acfas.org


http://www.acfas.org/rdc
http://www.acfas.org



